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This is an unrealistic law that you are trying to ramrod down the throats of Washingtonians. The
country and state are not ready to make this change over. You and your constituents are trying to
force Washington residents down an unsustainable path that is simply not possible. We do not have
the power grid to support an all-electric vehicle environment and there is no way that the car
manufacturers can produce enough EV's to replace all the vehicles in Washington state in the
timeframe that you have laid out. Plus, the simple truth is that many people that live in Washington
are simply not able to spend the amount of money that it takes to purchase electric vehicles. Please
start representing the people of Washington instead of pushing your agenda. We are not children
and quite honestly, we are fed up with you and your insane policies.


